
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

FEEDING PIGEONS ON PROPERTY 
 

 

It has been brought to Management’s attention that 

residents may be feeding pigeons that are on the 

Corporation’s property.  As you may be aware pigeons 

tend to gather in large groups where they are likely to be 

feed. 

 

We wish to advise that this practice is not permitted due to 

hygienic and aesthetic reasons. If the Corporation is 

required to clean balconies the cost can be charged 

against the unit. 

 

Please do not feed the pigeons from your balcony and from 

any other area on the premise. 

 

Thanking you in advance for your anticipated cooperation 

in this matter. 

 
 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246  

with any questions or concerns. 

 

 



 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 


